
Public Hearing 

 

The Planning Commission of the City of Norfolk, Nebraska will hold a public hearing on 

Tuesday, April 18, 2023 at 7:30 a.m. in the City Council Chambers, 309 N 5th Street, Norfolk, 

Nebraska to hear comments regarding the “Redevelopment Plan for the Phillip Avenue 

Apartments Redevelopment Project” legally described as:  

 

Lot 9 and the West Half and East Half of the South Half of Lot 10, and the West 21 feet on the 

South Half of Lot 11, Block 6, Koenigstein’s First Addition to Norfolk, Madison County, 

Nebraska; AND 

 

The North Half of the East Half of Lot 10 and the East 45 feet and the North Half of the West 21 

feet of Lot 11, Block 6, Koenigstein’s (First) Addition to the City of Norfolk, Madison County, 

Nebraska.  

 

The Redevelopment Plan for the Phillip Avenue Apartments Redevelopment Project, map and 

cost-benefit analysis can be found at: 

 

https://norfolkne.gov/government/departments/planning-and-development/blight-studies-and-

redevelopment-projects/phillip-ave-redevelopment-project.html  

 

Publish (March 31 and April 7, 2023) 
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